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      BY E-MAIL   

 
March 13, 2018 
 
 
To:  John Yakabuski, MPP 

Renfrew-Nipissing-Pembroke   
Queen’s Park Office  
Room 348, Main Legislative Bldg. 
Toronto, Ontario M7A 1A8 
E-mail:john.yakabuski@pc.ola.org 
 
 

Re: Policy Consultation on Wireline Pole Attachment Charges  
OEB File Number EB-2015-0304 
 
 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) Policy 
Consultation on Wireline Pole Attachment Charges. On December 18, 2017, the OEB 
issued a Draft Report of the Board for public comment.  
 
The OEB is currently reviewing all the comments provided by stakeholders including 
electricity distributors, ratepayer associations, telecommunication and cable carriers, 
and municipalities, and will issue a Final Report of the Board in due course. Please be 
assured that your letter, as well as Mr. Carnegie’s letter, are being carefully considered.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary     
  
CC: Donald Carnegie, NRTC Communications, 4 Stewart Street, Beachburg, ON K0J 1C0 


